
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Indiana Michigan Power Utility Maintenance timeline for Village of Michiana 
 

November 2023 

Indiana Michigan Power will be sending letters out to our customers on the New Buffalo State Line circuit, which 
includes the Village of Michiana. This letter will notify customers of upcoming line clearance work in their 
neighborhood. 

 

November 2023 -January 2024 

 

• Asplundh Tree Experts will have a work planner start identifying trees that are a concern for the 
powerlines.   

o Trees that are identified to be trimmed are marked with red dot 
o  Trees identified to be removed are marked with a red X  
o  Brush identified to be removed may be marked with a red slash (Trees under 4” DBH) 

• The work planner will notify each customer concerning tree work that is scheduled on their property, 
either in person or with a door hanger with the work planner’s contact information. 

o Work Planner will also try to call customer’s if they are not able to contact the customer through 
other notification processes. 

 

February -April 2024 

 

• Tree Crews will be clearing trees and branches away from powerlines 
o Branches will be chipped by the tree crews and hauled away 
o Wood will be cut up and left for property owner, unless other agreements are made 

 
*** These dates may change due to weather events or other issues out of our control. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Brian Gerdes 
Utility Forester 
Indiana Michigan Power 
269 695-1733 
 
  


